
 

November is National and Provincial Fall Prevention Month 
 

Our open house is a great time to learn about your fall risk and what you 
can do to improve your balance. 

 
Come join us at NL Balance & Dizziness Centre to learn about our fall 

prevention activities and try out some of our new equipment.  

Open House 
November 8, 2017   3:00-6:00pm 

Visit us at www.nlbalance.com   Contact us at:  Phone/Fax: 709-700-1474 Email: info@nlbalance.com 


